
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 29, 2024 

Michelle Tyler  

Diretor of Planning 

Town of Randolph 

41 South Main Street 

 

Dear Ms. Tyler 

 

The Randolph Fire Departments Office of Fire Prevention and Code Enforcement has reviewed 

the site development plan (222-209) for 300 Pond Street, Emerson-Swan Flexcon. No concerns 

have been identified and the proposed plan meets Fire Department site requirements.  

 

Let us know if you have any questions or need any further comment on this proposal.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Michael J. Austrino 

Fire Captain 

Office of Fire Prevention and Code Enforcement 

 

 
 


